
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the  
Granbury Church of Christ 

 

Sunday, December 9, 2018 

Worship Leader – Kirk Woolery 

god gathers his people… 

Matthew 2:1-2 

Joy to the World 

All Hail the Power of Jesus’ Name 

His Name Is Wonderful 

Welcome & Call to Worship 

John Knox 

James 3:13-18 

LTC Reader: Conner Lyman 

Here I Am to Worship 

god invites us to his table...  

Psalm 28:6-7 

A Shield About Me 

The Lord’s Supper Prayers 

Doug Dobbins 

god’s people bring offerings… 

Contribution Prayer 

Doug Dobbins 

Thank You, Lord 

How Sweet, How Heavenly 

god speaks through his word... 

I Am Leaving My Envy Behind 

John Knox 

god’s people respond… 

Burdens Are Lifted at Calvary 

god sends us to love and serve… 

Days of Elijah 

Benediction Prayer 

Prayer Requests 

Members, Relatives & Friends in    

Hospital/Rehab 

Noble Anderson – Harris Downtown, 

Jeannette Calk – Harris Downtown, 

Dwight Hoover – LGMC  

Members 

Barbara Adams, Sandy Allen, Jimmy 

Anderson, Roger Barns, Terry Brooks, Jo 

Lynn Bullock, Von & Gloria Burba, Ron 

Cheyne, Tom Cox, John Duty, Debbie 

Martin, Louise Moore, Mary Beth Moore, 

Don O’Farrell, Audrey Rollins, Rudy & 

Aven Rountree, James & Joyce Royse, 

Stephanie Rudy, Mary Smith, Bonnie 

Spies, Martha Ann Spradling, Richard 

Stephens, Guy Timmons, Don Walker, 

Henry West, Charlie & Terry White 

Relatives/Friends 

Suzanne Abna, Mel Alkire, Sharon 

Buckman, Marie Connell, Steve Dahl-

berg, Ronda Dolan, Ashley Fiant, Dani 

Garcia, Charlotte Johnson Gardner, Vera 

Hawkins, Karen Peevy, Carol Riddle, 

Becky Sanchez, Mark Sandel, Marty & 

Carla Schwille, Cecilia Sibila, Wade  

Sibila, Merle Spence, Andrea Goff Watts 

Sympathy 

To Tommy and Menielle Donahoo 

at the death of Menielle’s mother, Bobbye 

Petty. Memorial service was Wednesday. 

To Ole and Johnette Knudson and 

Don and Margaret Walker at the death 

of Johnette’s father and Don’s brother, 

Harold Walker. Funeral was Tuesday in 

Hico.  

To Nevin and Kathy Foster at the 

death of Nevin’s brother, Gene Foster. 

Funeral was Tuesday in Gorman. 

 
 

Date_________________________ 

Last Name____________________ 

His Name_____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children Present: 

_____________________________ 

_____________________________ 

Changes in address, phone, family 

email (please print) 

Address_______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Phone #______________________ 

Family Email: 

_____________________________ 

 

I would like to serve in the following 

ministry: 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

 

Member Information 

Prayer Requests: 

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________ 

 

Welcome New Members 

Jerry and Glenda May live at 863  

Charterhouse Cir., Granbury, 76048, and 

their phone number is 409-381-8988. 

Pam Phillips lives at 3200 McCoy Ln., 

Granbury, 76049, and her phone number is 

817-944-0776. 

Andrew and Kristin Wendel, and 

their children – Keaton, Quinn, & Rylen – 

live at 3703 Mission Ct., Granbury, 76049, 

and their phone numbers are 512-694-3745 

(Andrew) and 817-219-1741 (Kristen). 

Betty Sneed’s address is P.O. Box 24, 

Granbury, 76048, and her phone number is 

817-526-2479. 

Announcements  

Foster’s Home Workday – Tuesday, 

December 11 – Meet at the church building 

at 8:15am, and return around 2:30pm. If you 

plan to go help this month, call Glenda Fry 

at 817-573-3244. 

All Ladies Invited – Tuesday, Decem-

ber 11, 6:30pm, at the home of Susan 

Blevins, 601 E. Woodcreek Ct. for the   

annual Ladies’ Christmas Party. Please 

bring a finger food to share, and, if you 

would like, a $10 gift to trade in an        

exchange. Please carpool if you can. 

Wednesday Night Diner – 5:00-

6:15pm, in the Fellowship Center. This 

week’s menu includes Tamales (brisket or 

pork), Salsa, Salad Bar, Cookie and Drink 

for $5. Kid-friendly menu is also available.  

You’re invited to the 90th Birthday 

Celebration for Jimmie Hughes on Sunday, 

December 16, 2:00-4:00pm, at the Court-

yards of Lake Granbury, 801 Calinco Dr. 

No gifts, please. RSVP to 817-408-8263 or 

beichler1@gmail.com.  

Service Opportunity – GCOC and the 

Christian Service Center are sponsoring the 

Community Mobile Food Pantry on Friday, 

January 4, from 8:00-10:30am at First   

United Methodist Church. Volunteers are 

needed to staff this effort. Sign up in Bible 

class or contact Jonna Eccles. 

All-Church Holiday Dinner 
& Children’s Musical 

TONIGHT! 

Buffet Lines Open @ 5:15 p.m.                                 

in the Fellowship Center 

Ham, Chicken & All the Trimmings                               

$5.00 per person 

Please bring a dessert to share. 

Holiday Schedule  

Church Office & CSC Closed December 24—January 1 

Sunday, December 23 

NO Bible Class 

10:15 AM Worship Service 

NO PM Service 

Monday, December 24 

5:00 PM Candlelight Service 

Wednesday, December 26 

All Activities Canceled 

Sunday, December 30 

NO Bible Class 

10:15 AM Worship Service 

NO PM Service 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date_________________________ 

Last Name ____________________ 

His Name _____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children’s Names _______________ 

_____________________________

_____________________________ 

Family Email (please print): 

_____________________________ 

Address:______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Contact Phone #: 

_____________________________ 

I am a: 

Age Groups (Please check all that apply) 

   

Guest Information 

 

         First-time Guest 

    Regular Guest     Out-of-town Guest 

     Single         Married 

     Teen 20s 

    30s 40s 

    50s   60s+ 

Prayer Requests: 

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

This Church   Membership  

Attendance Report 
Sunday, December 2, 2018 

Sunday Bible Class 373 

10:15am Assembly 594 

Sunday pm Assembly 53 

Youth 28 

Life Groups 50 

Sunday pm Total 131 

Worship Schedule 

Sunday Morning Bible Class 9:00am 

Sunday Morning Worship 10:15am 

Sunday Evening Worship 5:00pm 

Wednesday Evening 6:30pm 

Ministry Staff 

Harold Durham 
Minister of 

Community Services 

John Duty 
Body Life Minister 

Mark Hackney 
Administrative Minister 

John Knox 
Preaching Minister 

Scotty Weaver 

Youth Minister 

 

I would like information on: 

 

  

 

 

 

 

           Wireless Network:  1905 W. Pearl St.            church office: 817-573-2613 
@ Granbury Church Free Wifi                Granbury, TX 76048                   www.granburycoc.net 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Elders 

David  Anderson 

Mike Blevins 

David Casey 

Joe Daugherty 

Jeff Jeffries 

Billy Martin  

Jim Sargent 

Ike Sawyer 

Bob Spies 

Kirk Woolery 

Ira Wright  

Mission of the Month: Paying It Forward  

“Pay it forward” – when the recipient of a good deed  

returns the favor by helping someone else in need rather  

than paying back the original benefactor. While the practice 

of “paying it forward” has become popular in recent years, 

the concept has been around for centuries. In fact, we see it 

in Matthew 10 when Jesus sends out His apostles to preach 

the good news of the kingdom, heal the sick, raise the dead, 

and drive out demons with this reminder: “Freely you have 

received, freely give” (v. 8). 

GCOC has partnered with missionaries Antenor and Phyllis Goncalves for almost 

two decades as they have worked with the church in Itu, Brazil. Through the years, 

this congregation has grown numerically and in their service to others, providing an 

annual camp for children (Camp Roots) and free medical clinic (CURA) in Itu. As 

their faith has matured, they have reached out more and more to those in need in their 

community.  

This fall, they took “paying it forward” to the next level by sending a group of 16 

members to Mozambique, Africa for a two-week mission trip to serve children,    

conduct a couples’ encounter, encourage the church leaders, and assist with medical 

needs and construction projects. One reason they chose this particular country is   

because both nations share a native language of Portuguese. Many lives were       

impacted for Christ through their efforts. 

May all of us be alert to the opportunities God sends our way to “pay it forward!” 

Jan Knox 

Food Pantry Totals 
333 served last week 

11,064 served so far in 2018 

Mission of 

the Month 


